Planning Department <planning@amadorgov.org>

Six Blocks Winery Inc. Proposed Tasting Room
1 message

Jc Samla <jcsamla90@gmail.com> Sun, Jun 7, 2020 at 4:37 PM
To: planning@amadorgov.org, boneto@amadorgov.org

Good afternoon,

We are residents of Willow Creek Ranch Estates and voice our disapproval of a tasting room located at Muller Rd.

This is a very quiet community and exactly the reason we moved here. A tasting room so close to all our homes will
cause excessive traffic on our private roads, bring intoxicated drivers and a concern for safety. Noise also travels far in a
quiet environment like ours and a tasting room so close will bring excessive unwanted noise.

For the record we did not receive notice of this proposal and are located close to the proposed project.

Thank you for hearing us.

Sincerely,

Jerry and Connie Samla

5799 Voorhies Ct.
Plymouth, CA


https://www.google.com/maps/search/5799+Voorhies+Ct.+Plymouth,%C2%A0+CA?entry=gmail&source=g
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